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Projects:

• Website

• Continue professional development and training

• Phone System

• Evaluate current phone system / district needs
• Meet with vendors

• Continue server and network maintenance

• Continue Chromebook distribution
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One to One Updates:
Chromebook distribution:

DHS
206 handed in paperwork
201 devices distributed

DMS
313 handed in paperwork
245 devices distributed

Repairs:
Eight repairs, two extensive
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